Looking beyond-

May 21, 2014

By RESS and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli,

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Electricity Distribution Licence ED-2006-0031 - Horizon Utilities Corporation —
Application for 2015-2019 Distribution Rates - Board File Number: EB-2014-0002

Horizon Utilities has determined that a small number of appendices to its Application filed with the Board last month
did not appear in the pdf version of the Application. Horizon Utilities takes this opportunity to provide those
Appendices in pdf format, together with two paper copies of each of the documents. Each of the Appendices is
accompanied by a cover page. The following list sets out the location of each of those documents, including the
location of the subject documents within the pdf version of the Application filed through RESS.

Exhibit 1, Tab 10, Appendix 1-16 — Horizon Holdings Inc. Shareholder's Agreement (pp. 433-472 of the pdf version of Ex. 1)
Exhibit 4, Tab 4, Appendix 4-5 — Mercer April 29, 2010 Compensation Letter (pp. 503-509 of the pdf version of Part
1 of Ex. 4)

Exhibit 4, Tab 4, Appendix 4-6.2 — Services Agreement (2014) (pp. 538-553 of the pdf version of Part 1 of Ex. 4)
Exhibit 4, Tab 4, Appendix 4-6.3 — Services Agreement (2009) (pp. 555-573 of the pdf version of Part 1 of Ex. 4)
Exhibit 4, Tab 6, Appendix 4-11 — Notices of Reassessment (pp. 169-175 of the pdf version of Part 2 of Ex. 4)

Horizon Utilities has also determined that there was a typographical error at page 220 of its Distribution System
Plan (page 585 of 632 of the pdf version of Part 1 of Exhibit 2). That page contains a copy of one of the Board's
Chapter 2 Appendices - specifically, Appendix 2-AB. While the values set out in the table are correct, the years
shown in the last five columns on the right side of the table were incorrect. The years 2014 — 2018 shown under
the heading "Forecast Period (Planned)’ should have been shown as 2015 — 2019. We have enclosed a
replacement for this page with those corrections indicated. Hard copies of this page are being delivered on
coloured paper.

We apologize for any inconvenience in this regard. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything
further.

&l/lndy J. Butany-DeSouza
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs
Horizon Utilities Corporation
Tel: (905) 317-4765
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